
This week:

- we have finished off place value for Autumn term, 

revisiting our favourite counting songs. 

- In PSD we have updated our all about me books, 

looking at our experiences over Christmas activities.

- We have finished off exploring sound in Topic, this 

week looking at high and low pitch using different 

levels of water in glasses. 

Class Awards:

Nathan: for good listening and waiting for his turn at the 

ball pit on the sensory room trip. 

Rafay: for good demonstration of cued articulation signs and 

sounds during English this week. 

Safe: Arveen: for being safe with the resources in science 

when exploring high and low pitch

Miss ButlerMiss Tripp Mrs McGregorMrs Dixon

Birch class adults all 
wish you a very 

Merry Christmas and 
a Happy new year 

and we will see you 
all on the 7th of 

January ☺

Ms Reed

On Wednesday we all went to the 
sensory room at Purple Oaks, it was 
a fantastic trip enjoyed by all ☺


